The Bucks County Airport Authority Now Accepting Requests for Tree Donations
	
DATELINE—The Bucks County Airport Authority (BCAA) is now accepting requests for tree donations under their Tree Donation Program for 2011.
	Recognizing that trees periodically have to be removed from its Doylestown and Quakertown airports for safety reasons, the Authority launched the Tree Donation Program in 1998 as a way to add trees to the Bucks County Landscape.  
	Each year, BCAA offers grants for trees to be planted in local parks, school yards or other public spaces in Bucks County through its Tree Donation Program. The BCAA selects Bucks County Organizations that will benefit from the grants awarded through this program.
	To be eligible for the BCAA Tree Donation Program, an organization must submit a written proposal to the Authority specifying the number and variety of trees requested, where they will be planted and acknowledging the recipient’s obligation to plant and maintain the trees in healthy condition should the request be granted. BCAA selects recipients based on the details including timing, geographical location and budget. Submit requests no later than Dec. 29, 2010.
	For further information about BCAA’s Tree Donation Program, please contact Colleen Raterman at 215-345-1970.  
